Contemporary Developments In International
Law Essays In Honour Of Budislav Vukas
Getting the books Contemporary Developments In International Law Essays In
Honour Of Budislav Vukas now is not type of inspiring means. You could not
without help going in the manner of ebook increase or library or borrowing
from your friends to way in them. This is an entirely simple means to
specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online pronouncement Contemporary
Developments In International Law Essays In Honour Of Budislav Vukas can be
one of the options to accompany you subsequently having other time.
It will not waste your time. resign yourself to me, the e-book will
completely broadcast you other issue to read. Just invest tiny get older to
right of entry this on-line publication Contemporary Developments In
International Law Essays In Honour Of Budislav Vukas as with ease as review
them wherever you are now.

Due Diligence Obligations in
International Law Alice Ollino
2022-02-28 This book discusses the
conceptual foundations of due
diligence obligations and their
normative function in the law of
international responsibility.
The Use of Armed Force in Occupied
Territory Marco Longobardo 2018-10-18
Explores the use of armed force in
occupied territory under different
international law branches.
Predictability and Flexibility in the
Law of Maritime Delimitation
Yoshifumi Tanaka 2019-11-14 This
fully revised new edition offers a
comprehensive picture of the law of
maritime delimitation, incorporating
all new cases and State practice in
this field. As with all types of law,
the law of maritime delimitation
should possess a degree of
predictability. On the other hand, as
maritime delimitation cases differ,
flexible considerations of
geographical and non-geographical
factors are also required in order to
achieve equitable results. How, then,
is it possible to ensure
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predictability while taking into
account a number of diverse factors
in order to achieve an equitable
result? This is the question at the
heart of the law of maritime
delimitation. This book explores a
well-balanced legal framework that
reconciles predictability and
flexibility in the law of maritime
delimitation by looking at three
aspects of the question: first it
reviews the evolution of the law of
maritime delimitation; second, it
undertakes a comparative study of the
case law and State practice; and
third, it critically assesses the law
of maritime delimitation in its
current form.
Yearbook International Tribunal for
the Law of the Sea / Annuaire
Tribunal international du droit de la
mer, Volume 21 (2017) ITLOS
2021-05-25 The Yearbook provides
information on the composition,
jurisdiction, procedure and
organization of the Tribunal and
about its judicial activities in
2017. L'Annuaire fournit au public
des informations sur la composition,
la compétence, la procédure et
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l’organisation du Tribunal ainsi que
sur les activités judiciaires menées
par celui-ci en 2017.
The Structure and Process of
International Law Ronald St. J. Mac
Donald 1986-02-24
Contemporary Issues in International
Law B.C. Nirmal 2018-02-13 This book
explores the changing nature of
international law and its ability to
respond to the contemporary issues
related to international environment,
trade and information technology. The
evolution of international law has
reached a stage where we are
witnessing diminishing power of the
state and its capacity to deal with
the economic matters challenging the
existing notions of territory and
sovereignty. Recent trends in
international law and international
relations show that states no longer
have exclusive control over the
decision-making process at the global
level. Keeping this in mind, the book
brings together the perspectives of
various international and national
scholars. The book considers diverse
issues such as, sustainable
development, climate change, global
warming, Rio+20, technology transfer,
agro-biodiversity and genetic
resource, authority for protection of
environment, human right to water,
globalization, human rights, sui
generis options in IP laws, impact of
liberalization on higher education,
regulation of international trade,
intellectual property rights,
collective administration of
copyright, broadcast reproduction
rights, implementation of copyright
law, communication rights under
copyright law, arbitration for IP
disputes, doctrine of exhaustion of
rights, trans-border reputation of
trademark, information as an asset,
cyber obscenity and pornography, egovernance, taxation of e-commerce,
computer crime, information
technology, domain names, research
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excellence in legal education,
ideological perspective on legal
education, challenges for law
teachers, and clinical legal
education. The topics, though
diverse, are closely interrelated,
with the common concern throughout
being that the global environment,
international trade, information
technology and legal education need
appropriate national normative and
institutional responses as well as
the global cooperation of members of
the international community.
Presenting reflections of a number of
Asian, African and European scholars
on these varied facets, the book is
of great value to scholars,
practitioners, teachers and students
associated with contemporary
international law.
Merrills' International Dispute
Settlement John Merrills 2022-02-28
The fully revised seventh edition of
this successful textbook explains the
legal and diplomatic methods and
organisations used to solve
international disputes, how they work
and when they are used. It looks at
diplomatic (negotiation, mediation,
inquiry and conciliation) and legal
methods (arbitration, judicial
settlement). It uses many, up-to-date
examples of each method in practice
to place the theory of how the law
works in real-life situations,
demonstrating the strengths and
weaknesses of different methods when
they are used. Fully updated
throughout, the seventh edition
includes a new introduction
explaining the common principles of
settlement and a chapter on investorstate arbitration, as well as
recommended further readings at the
end of each chapter. It is an
essential resource for advanced
undergraduate and postgraduate
courses on international dispute
settlement.
The International Legal Régime for
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the Protection of the Stratospheric
Ozone Layer O. Yoshida 2001-04-18 The
first edition of Professor Yoshida's
monograph, The International Legal
Régime for the Protection of the
Stratosphere Ozone Layer, has been
the most comprehensive contemporary
study of the international ozone
régime. In the second revised
edition, he analyses important
developments of the ozone treaty
régime.
Maritime Boundary Delimitation: The
Case Law Alex G. Oude Elferink
2018-03-15 The law of maritime
delimitation has been mostly
developed through the case law of the
International Court of Justice and
other tribunals. In the past decade
there have been a number of cases
that raise questions about the
consistency and predictability of the
jurisprudence concerning this subfield of international law. This book
investigates these questions through
a systematical review of the case law
on the delimitation of the
continental shelf and the exclusive
economic zone. Comprehensive coverage
allows for conclusions to be drawn
about the case law's approach to the
applicable law and its application to
the individual case. Maritime
Boundary Delimitation: The Case Law
will appeal to scholars of
international dispute settlement as
well as practitioners and academics
interested in the law concerning the
delimitation of maritime boundaries.
The International Legal Order:
Current Needs and Possible Responses
James Crawford 2017-04-03 This volume
of essays addresses some of the most
significant issues of contemporary
international law. It particularly
focuses on questions relating to
international humanitarian law, the
law of the sea, human rights, the use
of force, international environmental
law, and the settlement of
international disputes. Recent
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developments in some other issues of
international law such as State
immunity and State responsibility are
also dealt with. The Work contains a
number of articles in French and is
offered as a tribute to the prominent
Iranian Professor of International
Law, Djamchid Momtaz, on the occasion
of his 75th birthday.
The International Legal Régime for
the Protection of the Stratospheric
Ozone Layer Osamu Yoshida 2018-11-29
The first edition of Professor
Yoshida’s monograph, The
International Legal Régime for the
Protection of the Stratosphere Ozone
Layer, provided a renowned and
comprehensive contemporary study of
the international ozone régime. In
the second revised edition, the
author analyses important
developments in the ozone treaty
régime.
Mariner Umweltschutz durch
Meeresschutzgebiete im
jurisdiktionsfreien Raum der Hohen
See Frank Wacht 2018-10-24 Um dem
stetig wachsenden und sich weiter
seewärts verlagernden Nutzungsdruck
der Meere entgegenzutreten, ist es
erforderliche Schutzmaßnahmen zu
ergreifen. Der Autor befasst sich
speziell mit einem Schutzinstrument,
das bislang verhältnismäßig häufig in
küstennäheren Meereszonen eingeführt
wurde: der Ausweisung von
Meeresschutzgebieten (MPAs). Dabei
liegt der Fokus konkret auf der
Einführung dieser gebietsschützenden
Managementinstrumente auf der Hohen
See. Neben ihrer Entwicklung und der
Frage nach deren Erforderlichkeit,
wird ausführlich die derzeitige
Rechtslage, insbesondere im Hinblick
auf eine Verpflichtung zur
Ausweisung, beleuchtet. Zudem findet
eine Auseinandersetzung mit der Frage
einer Drittstaatenbindung an die
jeweiligen Schutzbestimmungen von
Hohe See-MPAs statt. Schließlich
enthält die Arbeit auch eine
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Darstellung der
naturwissenschaftlichen Kriterien zur
Identifizierung sog. "ecologically or
biologically significant areas", die
als Grundlage für adäquate Standorte
potenzieller MPAs dienen können.
Recent Developments in Space Law R.
Venkata Rao 2017-10-15 This book
offers a compendium of diverse essays
on emerging legal issues in outer
space, written by experts in the
field of Space Law from different
parts of the globe. The book
comprehensively addresses
opportunities in space and the
inevitable legal challenges that
these space activities pose for
mankind. It explores the increasing
role of private sector in outer
space, which calls for a review of
policy and legislation; invites
opinio juris from law scholars for
ensuring the applicability of the
Outer Space Treaty on all states
without ratification and universal
abidance with Space Law without
demur; reflects upon the challenges
for the global space community
involved in implementing a more
effective approach to international
space governance; and considers the
use of domestic laws, and the
consequent need for legal reform, to
encourage broader engagement with
commercial space innovation. Further,
the book delves into the adequacy of
existing international liability
regime to protect space tourists in
the event of a space vehicle
accidents; examines the increasing
use of space for military activities
and canvasses how International Law
may apply to condition behaviour;
highlights the challenges of
scavenging space debris; calls for
protections of space assets; touches
upon the legal regime pertaining to
ASAT and discusses other ways of
creating normative instruments, which
also come from other areas and use
other methods. Given its
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comprehensive coverage of
opportunities in space and the
inevitable legal challenges that they
pose, the book offers a valuable
resource for students, researchers,
academics and professionals including
government officials, industry
executives, specialists, and lawyers,
helping them understand essential
contemporary issues and developments
in Space Law.
International Development Law Petra
Minnerop 2019 This volume brings
together articles on international
development law from the Max Planck
Encyclopedia of Public International
Law, the definitive reference work on
international law. It provides an
invaluable resource for scholars,
students, and practitioners of
international development law, giving
an accessible, thorough overview of
all aspects of the field. Each
article contains cross-references to
related articles, and includes a
carefully selected bibliography of
the most important writings and
primary materials as a guide to
further reading. The Encyclopedia can
be used by a wide range of readers.
Experienced scholars and
practitioners will find a wealth of
information on areas that they do not
already know well as well as in-depth
treatments on every aspect of their
specialist topics. Articles can also
be set as readings for students on
taught courses.
The Third World and International
Order Antony Anghie 2021-07-26 This
collection of essays explores
different dimensions of the
relationship between the third world
and international law. The topics
covered include third world
approaches to international law, nonstate actors and developing
countries, feminism and the third
world, foreign investment, resistance
and international law, and
territorial disputes and native
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peoples. It is a further contribution
to the work done by scholars intent
on elaborating what might be termed
Third World Approaches to
International Law (TWAIL). This
initiative seeks to continue and
further develop the important work
that has been done over many decades,
particularly by scholars and jurists
from the third world, to construct an
international law which is sensitive
to the needs of third world peoples.
This body of scholarship has
attempted to extend and expand the
concerns and materials of
international law. The essays in this
volume are animated by these same
motives at a time when unprecedented
issues confront third world peoples,
particularly since the contemporary
international system appears to be
disempowering third world peoples,
intensifying inequality between the
North and the South, and indeed,
importantly, within the North and the
South. TWAIL scholars attempt to look
afresh at the history of colonial
international law, engage previous
trends in third world scholarship in
international law, take cognizance of
the dramatic changes which have
characterized the body of
international law in the last few
decades from the perspective of third
world peoples, record their
resistance to unjust and oppressive
international laws, and advance new
approaches that address their needs
and concerns. These are the broad
themes and concerns which animate
this collection of essays.
Legal Sources in Business and Human
Rights Martina Buscemi 2020-06-02
Legal Sources in Business and Human
Rights takes stock of different
aspects of Business and Human Rights
practice in order to identify and
explore some dynamics that are
driving the evolution of the legal
sources of international and EU law
in the field of B&HRs.
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The International Legal Order James
Crawford 2017 This volume of essays
addresses some of the most
significant issues of contemporary
international law. It particularly
focuses on questions relating to
international humanitarian law, the
law of the sea, human rights, the use
of force, international environmental
law, and the settlement of
international disputes. Recent
developments in some other issues of
international law such as State
immunity and State responsibility are
also dealt with. The Work contains a
number of articles in French and is
offered as a tribute to the prominent
Iranian Professor of International
Law, Djamchid Momtaz, on the occasion
of his 75th birthday.
The Gabčíkovo-Nagymaros Judgment and
Its Contribution to the Development
of International Law Serena Forlati
2020-05-18 The Gabčíkovo-Nagymaros
Judgment and its Contribution to the
Development of International Law
deconstructs one of the most
influential ICJ Judgments and
analyses its contributions to the law
of treaties, the law of international
responsibility, and the law of
sustainable development in light of
20 years of subsequent developments
in the international legal order.
Netherlands Yearbook of International
Law 2012 Janne Elisabeth Nijman
2013-06-12 The Netherlands Yearbook
of International Law (NYIL) was first
published in 1970. It offers a forum
for the publication of scholarly
articles of a more general nature in
the area of public international law
including the law of the European
Union. With this volume on ‘Legal
Equality and the International Rule
of Law’, the Netherlands Yearbook of
International Law celebrates Pieter
Kooijmans’ academic, diplomatic, and
judicial career by picking up on an
important subject in his early
writings, the principle of legal
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equality of states. This volume
studies if and how the principle of
legal equality of states is still
important in the international legal
order of the early 21st century. In
particular, this volume examines the
principle’s current relevance, e.g.,
in a pluralistic legal order, its
relation to hegemony in international
relations and international law, and
how it functions in contemporary
international organisations. The
principle is further explored in the
fields of international criminal law,
international humanitarian law, and
the international law of sovereign
immunity.
Contemporary Developments in
International Law Rüdiger Wolfrum
2015-11 The Liber Amicorum Budislav
Vukas offers essays on current issues
of international law, primarily
concerning the subjects of
international law, the law of the
sea, human rights law, including
minorities protection, and dispute
settlement."
The Effects of Armed Conflict on
Investment Treaties Tobias Ackermann
2022-08-31 The book explores the
effects of armed conflict and
international humanitarian law on the
interpretation and application of
investment treaties.
Contemporary Issues in International
Arbitration and Mediation: The
Fordham Papers (2010) Arthur W.
Rovine 2011-08-11 The 2010 volume of
Contemporary Issues in International
Arbitration and Mediation - The
Fordham Papers is a collection of
important works in the field written
by the speakers at the 2010 Fordham
Law School Conference on
International Arbitration and
Mediation.
Yearbook International Tribunal for
the Law of the Sea / Annuaire
Tribunal international du droit de la
mer, Volume 23 (2019) ITLOS
2020-10-12 The Yearbook provides
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information on the composition,
jurisdiction, procedure and
organization of the Tribunal and
about its judicial activities in
2019. L'Annuaire fournit au public
des informations sur la composition,
la compétence, la procédure et
l’organisation du Tribunal ainsi que
sur les activités judiciaires menées
par celui-ci en 2019.
Yearbook International Tribunal for
the Law of the Sea / Annuaire
Tribunal international du droit de la
mer, Volume 20 (2016) ITLOS
2022-08-15 The Yearbook provides
information on the composition,
jurisdiction, procedure and
organization of the Tribunal and
about its activities in 2016.
L'Annuaire fournit au public des
informations sur la composition, la
compétence, la procédure et
l’organisation du Tribunal ainsi que
sur les activités menées par le
Tribunal en 2016.
Maritime Delimitation as a Judicial
Process Massimo Lando 2019-06-06 The
first study of the three-stage
approach to maritime delimitation,
collating methods from judicial
decisions, treaties and scholarship.
The Belt and Road Initiative and the
Law of the Sea Keyuan Zou 2020-03-02
The Belt and Road Initiative and the
Law of the Sea offers insightful
discussions on the use of oceans in
the context of the Belt and Road
Initiative covering navigational
safety, marine energy and sea ports,
maritime law enforcement and access
of landlocked states to the sea.
An Index to Common Law Festschriften
Michael Taggart 2006-09-01 This is
the first ever index of contributions
to common law Festschriften and fills
a serious bibliographic gap in the
literature of the common law. The
German word Festschrift is now the
universally accepted term in the
academy for a published collection of
legal essays written by several
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authors to honour a distinguished
jurist or to mark a significant legal
event. The number of Festschriften
honouring common lawyers has
increased enormously in the last
thirty years. Until now, the numerous
scholarly contributions to these
volumes have not been adequately
indexed. This Index fills that
bibliographic gap. The entries
included in this work refer to some
296 common law Festschriften indexed
by author, subject keyword, editor,
title, honorand and date. It
therefore includes over 5,000 chapter
entries. In addition, there are more
than a thousand entries of English
language contributions to
predominantly foreign language, noncommon law legal Festschriften from
Germany, Austria, Switzerland,
Denmark, Finland, Iceland, Norway and
Sweden.
Global Challenges and the Law of the
Sea Marta Chantal Ribeiro 2020-05-23
This book analyses a selection of
challenges in the implementation and
application of the 1982 UN Convention
on the Law of the Sea (UNCLOS),
focusing on several areas:
international organizations,
fisheries, security, preserving
marine biodiversity, dispute
settlement, and interaction with
other areas of international law.
UNCLOS has been described as the
Constitution for the Oceans. It sets
out the fundamental rights,
obligations and jurisdictions of
States regarding the access to, uses
and management of the oceans and seas
and their resources. It balances
States’ diverse and sometimes
conflicting interests, such as
conflicting uses of space, against
navigational interests and the
protection of the marine environment.
UNCLOS is the first global treaty to
include comprehensive obligations on
the protection and preservation of
the marine environment, including the
contemporary-developments-in-international-law-essays-in-honour-of-budislav-vukas

conservation of living marine
resources. These are often common or
cross-border challenges, which can
only be addressed through
international cooperation. The book
is divided into three thematic parts.
The first concerns the role of
international organizations in ocean
governance. It includes twelve
chapters covering a very diverse set
of issues, both materially and
geographically, that demonstrate the
importance of coordinated actions on
the part of multiple States for
obtaining harmonized solutions
regarding the pursuit of activities
in maritime spaces (in connection
with e.g. navigation, fisheries or
maritime security). The second part
concerns the relevance of dispute
settlement mechanisms for
understanding the international law
of the sea and the international
legal framework within which the
actions of the great maritime powers
take place. It is composed of three
chapters, examining stakeholders’
role in dispute settlement, the
position taken by China and the
Russian Federation regarding
international litigation in maritime
spaces, and how the South China Sea
Award may be relevant to the debate
on the international legal concepts
of rock and island. In turn, the
third part addresses current
discussions on the conservation and
sustainable use of marine biological
diversity of areas beyond national
jurisdiction. Its seven chapters
report on the status quo of the
ongoing negotiations for a new
international legal regime of the
high seas, and the establishment and
operationalization of environmental
regimes for international maritime
spaces.
Recueil Des Cours, 1989-IV Académie
de droit international de La Haye
1990-11-01 The Academy is an
institution for the study & teaching
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of public & private international law
& related subjects. Its purpose is to
encourage a thorough & impartial
examination of the problems arising
from international relations in the
field of law. The courses deal with
the theoretical & practical aspects
of the subject, including legislation
& case law. All courses at the
Academy are, in principle, published
in the language in which they were
delivered in the Collected Courses of
the Hague Academy of International
Law. This volume contains: Reform,
but not Revolution. General Course on
Private International Law, by Peter
M. NORTH Questions de droit
international prive et dommages
catastrophiques, par Tito BALLARINO.
Völkerrecht Oliver Diggelmann
2018-09-01 Von der frühen Neuzeit
über die Völkerbundära bis in die
Gegenwart: Im ersten Teil dieses
Einführungswerks wird die Entwicklung
und Geschichte des Völkerrechts
beleuchtet. Der zweite Teil befasst
sich mit dem Völkerrecht als
Rechtsordnung und vermittelt die
wichtigsten Grundlagen. Interessante
Beispiele erläutern das Wissenswerte
zum Thema in handlicher, leicht
lesbarer Form. Auch die Rolle der
Schweiz wird in diesem Zusammenhang
näher betrachtet. Damit leistet
Oliver Diggelmann einen wichtigen
Beitrag zur aktuellen Debatte über
die sogenannte
Selbstbestimmungsinitiative, die den
Vorrang des Verfassungsrechts vor dem
Völkerrecht in der Schweizer
Verfassung verankern möchte.
International Law and Sustainable
Development Deputy General Counsel
Advisory Services Legal Vice
Presidency David Freestone 1999
Written by judges of the
International Court of Justice and
the International Tribunal for the
Law of the Sea and other leading
experts, this collection of essays
deals with the most recent
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developments in international
environmental law since 1992.
The structure and process of
internatiobnal law Ronald St John
MacDonald 1983-10-17
Contemporary Developments in
International Law Rüdiger Wolfrum
2015-12-04 The Liber Amicorum
Budislav Vukas offers essays on
current issues of international law,
primarily concerning the subjects of
international law, the law of the
sea, human rights law, including
minorities’ protection, and dispute
settlement.
Due Diligence in the International
Legal Order Heike Krieger 2021-02-03
This book provides a comprehensive
analysis of the content, scope, and
function of due diligence across
various areas of international law.
Looking at current tendancies towards
proceduralisation and more proactive
risk management, it reveals the
promises and limits of due diligence
as a concept for enhancing
accountability and compliance.
Auswirkungen des
Meeresspiegelanstiegs auf maritime
Grenzen Eike Blitza 2019-04-03 Das
Buch geht der Frage nach, ob und
inwiefern sich
meeresspiegelinduzierte Veränderungen
der Küstenlinien auch im Verlauf
maritimer Grenzen widerspiegeln. Nach
Untersuchung der maßgeblichen
Vorschriften des
Seerechtsübereinkommens (SRÜ) kommt
die Arbeit zu dem Ergebnis, dass
Veränderungen des Küstenverlaufs
Auswirkungen auf maritime Grenzen
haben können, das Ausmaß der
Veränderung allerdings von der
konkreten Art der Grenze und deren
Entfernung zur Basislinie abhängt.
Global betrachtet birgt die
Beweglichkeit der Seegrenzen ein
erhöhtes Konfliktpotential, denn sie
wird Unsicherheit über bestehende
Grenzverläufe verursachen. Seegrenzen
sollten daher dauerhaft stabilisiert
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werden. Der Autor belegt, dass dies
auf Grundlage des geltenden Rechts
nicht sinnvoll gelingen wird. Nur
durch Änderung des SRÜ oder der
Herausbildung von neuem
Völkergewohnheitsrecht ließe sich
verhindern, dass das internationale
Seerecht die Folgen des durch den
Meeresspiegelanstieg bedingten
Landverlusts nicht noch
verschlimmert.
Remedies before the International
Court of Justice Victor Stoica
2021-02-28 Understanding exactly how
the International Court of Justice
applies the remedies of international
law is vital in order to determine
its prioritisation of remedies and
its rationales for resolving interstate disputes. This analysis also
shows whether the framework of
remedies of international law,
designed by the International Law
Commission through the Articles on
Responsibility of States for
Internationally Wrongful Acts, is
strictly observed by the
International Court of Justice. This
is among the few systemic studies in
the field of remedies, contrasting
the theoretical controversies with a
complete survey of the large set of
requests that have been submitted
before the ICJ. International
lawyers, agents of states and
diplomats will be able to identify
the relevant case-law for each remedy
in order to frame more effective
requests to the Court. This study
will also be of interest to
researchers, practitioners, judges,
policymakers, and graduate students.
Defenses in Contemporary
International Criminal Law Geert-Jan
G. J. Knoops 2008 The Second Edition
of "Defenses in Contemporary
International Criminal Law" ventures
farther into this uneasy territory
than any previous work, offering a
meticulous analysis of the case law
in the post World War II Military
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Tribunals and the ad hoc tribunals
for Rwanda and the Former Yugoslavia,
with particular attention to the
defenses developed, their rationales,
and their origins in various
municipal systems. It analyzes the
defense provisions in the charters
and statutes underlying these
tribunals and the new International
Criminal Court, while examining the
first judgment in this field rendered
by the Special Court for Sierra
Leone, on June 20, 2007. The
conceptual reach of this work
includes not only the defenses
recognized in the field's
jurisprudence and scholarship
(superior orders, duress, selfdefense, insanity, necessity, mistake
of law and fact, immunity of States),
but also presents a strong case for
the incorporation of genetic and
neurobiological data into the
functioning of certain defenses.
Procedural mechanisms to invoke these
defenses are also addressed.
Furthering the Frontiers of
International Law: Sovereignty, Human
Rights, Sustainable Development Niels
M. Blokker 2021-07-19 This rich
collection focuses on the broad
research interests of Professor Nico
Schrijver, in whose honour it was
created. Written by a wide range of
international scholars affiliated
with Leiden University's Grotius
Centre for International Legal
Studies, the essays reflect Professor
Schrijver's important contribution to
academia and practice, particularly
in the fields of sovereignty, human
rights and sustainable development.
The authors aim to reflect on changes
in international law and on new
developments in the diverse fields
they explore. "Furthering frontiers"
is the research theme of the Grotius
Centre. Its exploration in this
thought-provoking volume is a fitting
homage to Nico Schrijver's
achievements on the occasion of his
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retirement as Chair of Public
International Law of Leiden
University.
Legal Issues of Inter-Korean Economic
Cooperation under the Armistice
System Eric Yong-Joong Lee 2002-09-01
Contemporary Issues in International
Environmental Law M. Fitzmaurice
2009-01-01 . . . Highly recommended
as a key contribution to the
literature. It fulfils its title in
being contemporaneous, but more than
that it also provides a subtle
critique of how many international
environmental lawyers have approached
their subject. . . this book will be
an essential read for anyone
interested in the subject. British
Yearbook of International Law This
book presents an interesting,
scholarly read. . . an invaluable
reference asset, to law students,
researchers, policy makers and nonstate actors with interest in
environmental regulation and
governance. Priscilla Schwartz,
Journal of Environmental Law This is
a thoughtful and well-researched
study of current issues in
international environmental law.
Malgosia Fitzmaurice s collection of
essays is a welcome addition to the
literature in this rapidly developing
area of the law: it provides
perspective on the environmental law
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issues discussed, but always against
the background of the broader
concepts and principles of general
international law. James Crawford,
University of Cambridge, UK The
central aim of this insightful book
is to illuminate how many concepts in
international environmental law such
as the precautionary principle and
sustainable development are taken for
granted. These problematic issues are
very much still evolving and subject
to heated debate between scholars as
well as between states. The author
explores these controversies viewing
them as a positive development within
a field that is in a constant state
of flux. Areas discussed include the
convergence of human rights with
environmental issues and the quest
for the human right to a clean
environment. The book also clearly
demonstrates that international
environmental law cannot be analysed
in isolation since it greatly
influences the development of general
international law. Taking full
account of the most recent decisions
of international courts and tribunals
as well as the most up-to-date
scholarly analysis, Contemporary
Issues in International Environmental
Law is a timely and important
resource for legal scholars, underand post-graduates and practitioners
alike.
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